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Tuesday 16th July 2024

Dear Parents / Carers, 
Cross Country – 
Saturday 21st September 2024
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This letter is to give you the dates and times of the forthcoming cross-country season. 

Further details about the individual race, afterschool club and kit will follow in September.

The 1st race of this season will take place on Saturday 21st September 2024 at Woodbank Athletic Stadium, Woodbank Park in Offerton. 

With the remaining dates as following:

· Match 1 Saturday 21st September 		10.30am – 12.30pm

· Match 2 Saturday 5th October 			10.30am – 12.30pm

· Match 3 Saturday 2nd November 			10.30am – 12.30pm

· Match 4 Saturday 30th November 			10.30am – 12.30pm

· Match 5 Saturday 18th January 2025 		10.30am – 12.30pm

· Match 6 Saturday 1st March 2025 		10.30am – 12.30pm

Presentation Day Saturday 22nd March 2025

This event is open to all the children from Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 so long as they are accompanied by a parent / carer.

Age-groups, start times and approximate race distances are as follows:

· Race 1 Girls: Year 3 / 4 - 10:30am 	- 1500 metres 

· Race 2 Boys: Years 3 / 4 - 10:50am 	- 1500 metres

· Race 3 Girls: Years 5 / 6 - 11:10am 	- 2500 metres (2 laps)

· Race 4 Boys: Years 5 / 6 - 11:40am 	- 2500 metres (2 laps)



Children will need to arrive at the stadium about 15 minutes before the race start time and register their attendance with Mrs Cronshaw. 

Parking is available for the race at the car park located at SK1 4BN. However, please allow enough time to walk from the car park to the stadium so that children arrive in good time for the start of the race.

The children will need to have training shoes and bring a drink of water in a plastic bottle. 

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact school: schooladmin@calegreen.stockport.sch.uk 

Yours sincerely,                                                                         

Mrs M Cronshaw
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